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On the 30th of November 2017 we held our Peace Road event. And due to security difficulties in Sudan 

we did our event indoor, in our brother Adil Salman House in Omdurman. 

 

The event was attended by some blessed families and other members. 

 

Mr. Abdelmoumin Ahmed gave a short speech about the event and we watch together a documentary 

video about Peace. 

 

We sang together songs for peace and finally we have celebration. 

 

 

 

 


